
Road pavement construction of the eastern approach to Bermuda Bridge is nearing completion, with 

only the upper two layers of the carriageway yet to be laid. All kerbing and drainage works are 90% 

completed.  

 

A View of the Bermuda Bridge Eastern Approach Road pavement works 

The A444 lane switch was successfully completed on Sat 17th September. This will enable the works 

to progress on the bridge abutments these works will include the lower-level concrete repairs and 

VRS installation.  

 

A444 looking south from Bermuda Bridge 

Road users can currently use Lane 2 to travel to and from Nuneaton. 



Construction of The Bridleway connection to Bermuda Road is underway. Works are progressing 

well. 

 

New The Bridleway Junction with Bermuda Road 

Kerb drainage installed along Bermuda Road opposite to the new The Bridleway and Templar Drive 

junctions to reduce the risk of ponding on the road, which could be a hazard during cold weather. 

   

Kerb Drainage in Bermuda Road 


